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District Deputy Visit 
Kaley Fleig, District Deputy from Fairfield Lodge #1192 will be making his annual visit to our Lodge for 
our October 6th meeting.  Traveling with him will be his Esquire, Bill Courtney from Iowa City Lodge 
#590.  We will be serving a dinner prior to the Lodge meeting, so anyone wishing to attend, needs to 
call the Lodge by October 3rd.     

Christmas Raffle Tickets 
In this mailing of this Lodge bulletin, every member will be receiving their book of tickets 
for our annual Christmas raffle.  Each booklet contains 6 tickets and the book sells for 
$5.00.  Sell 5 tickets to your friends and keep 1 ticket for yourself, of purchase all of the 
tickets yourself and have 6 chances to win.  We will draw the winners at our Christmas 
dinner on December 9th.     

   
Iowa/Iowa State Game  

Breakfast was a great hit! We had over 35 people at the breakfast enjoying the pancakes and 
sausage and gravy. Prizes were we donated by Fleck Sales and there were 50/50 drawings along 

with a pool for half time and the final game scores. It was a great game with 3 overtimes.  
Pictures will be coming in the next newsletter.       

 
OCTOBER BIRTHDAYS 

2nd Leroy Fedler                                                                                                       3rd Don LaRue, PER           
10th Dale Carden, Trustee                                                                                               10th Bob Foutch           
12th Duane Sourwine                                                                                                      26th Becky Klein            
26th Rachael Leibli                                                                                                    28th Dieter Rosellen            
29th Ed Eland, PER                                                                                                                                             

OCTOBER 14TH DINNER  
SOCIAL HOUR 5:00 – DINNER 6:30 – $5.00 

 
On Friday the 14th we will be serving Chili & Sloppy Joes.  Please plan to attend and bring a 
prospective new member or friend.  We strongly request that if you are planning to attend, please call 
in a reservation so we can make sure we have plenty of food available.  A covered dish is always 
appreciated.   
 

New Elks Koozies! 
Our Elks Lodge #84 has new koozies are promoting our 11/11/11 event along with 
our 11 O’Clock Hour Toast. They are selling for $2.00 each. Buy one or many for 
yourself along with family and friends…promote our Elks Lodge and bring in new 
members! 
 
 
 
 



VETERANS DAY              NOVEMBER 11, 2011 
PLEASE MAKE RESERVATIONS FOR THIS SPECIAL EVENT.. 

SPEND A FULL EVENING AT THE ELKS! 
Plans are moving forward for the Veterans Celebration on 11/11/11.  

 
The lodge will be open all day to our veterans, their family and Elks members. Cards and board 

games will be available and lots of great conversation. Coffee, tea, beverages, donuts and cookies will be 
served until time for the Friday night dinner. A small gift will be given to every veteran that comes that day!  

 
The dinner will have a special menu and will be served at 6:30pm. Music will then begin around 

7:30pm.  Dancing and fun will continue the rest of the evening until 11:00pm, when The  
Eleventh Hour Toast will be performed by our ER Paul Miller.  

 
This is a great time to remember our Veterans and the reason you may have joined our Elks Lodge. If you 

have not heard the The Eleventh Hour Toast for a long time, make it a point to come to this event. 
Many more ideas are needed and helping hands. So please let us know if you have any ideas or would like to 

help. Just call the lodge or email Artfarneys@aol.com 
 


